
Each Wednesday your child will be given a library 

book of their choice.  Would you please send your 

child in with their library book each Wednesday so 

we can help change it for them. Don’t forget 

homework books too.  
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Our Topics 
 

Family Challenge 

Library books and homework 

Muddy Monday 

At Field View, we value outdoor learning and the unique 

opportunities it provides for learning. They will develop 

their knowledge and understanding of the natural world 

around them. The children also have opportunities to 

interact with each other in a different environment. We 

have a designated area where the children can learn safely. 

Please provide wellington boots and warm clothing for 

children to wear each Monday, please be aware we do get 

muddy and so bring spare clothes and shoes for after we've 

visited the forest. 

Please Remember  

Monday – Muddy Mondays – clothes you do not mind 

getting muddy and wellies in a bag.  

 Friday – P.E. clothes – trainers and hoody. 

Spare bag of clothes to change into just in case of 

accidents.   

  

  

Nature Detectives! 

  

This half term we are all going to be nature detectives. We 

will be exploring what happens in the winter months. We will 

be finding out what happens when it gets very cold and 

hoping for a little flurry of snow so we could possibly make a 

snowman. There will be lots of activities involving the 

outdoors so make sure that we come into school wrapped 

up warm, with gloves, hats and scarves. Please make sure all 

these are named.  

  

This half term we will also be investigating the forest, who 

lives in the forest and how we can care for the forest, both 

the living creatures and the other exciting things we find in 

the forest.  

  

  

  

  

This half term we will be finding out how we look after and 

care for living things.  If you or a family member have a pet 

could you please send in a photo so we can talk about how 

you look after it. This could be anything from a pet fish to a 

pet snake. Photos can be sent in an named envelope and 

photocopied or they can be sent over by email. Our email is 

below.  

  

eyfsparents@fieldviewprimary.org.uk 

Mrs Khelly 
Teaching Assistant 


